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Jennifer Rodis

From: NSSC-PR-Correspondence <nssc-pr-correspondence@mail.nasa.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, January 29, 2025 12:43 PM
To: RSP - Info
Subject: Message for NASA Grantees on DEIA EOs

Importance: High

Dear NASA Grants Community 
 
On January 23, 2025, NASA’s Office of Procurement (OP) released a memorandum for the NASA contractor 
and grant community regarding Executive Order “Initial Recission of Harmful Executive Orders and Actions” 
and the Office of Personnel Management’s (OPM) memorandum “Initial Guidance Regarding DEIA Executive 
Orders.”  
 
Per OP’s memo, NASA grant and cooperative agreement recipients shall immediately cease and desist all DEIA 
activities required for their award. This work may include but is not limited to: DEIA plan requirements, 
training, workshops, reporting, considerations for staffing, or any other direct or indirect grant activity related to 
DEIA. All grant recipients shall notify their cognizant Grant Officer if they identify requirements within their 
awards that are in violation of this guidance. Your Grant Officer’s contact information can be found on your NF 
1687, Notice of Award for Grant and Cooperative Agreement (NOA).  
 
Thank you for your work and partnership with NASA. 

rodis
Rectangle




